LETTER OF RECOGNITION
TO
J.E. COSMATOS & Co

FROM THE NATIONAL CONTINGENT COMMANDER (NCC) KFOR NO XI
Colonel John Hukkelas

With pleasure, the National Contingent Commander KFOR NO XI expresses his gratitude to J.E.
COSMATOS & Co through this Letter of Recognition. The contractual relationship, which was
established in September 1999 between the Norwegian KFOR and J.E. COSMATOS & Co, has been most
pleasurable for all Parties concerned.

With the following documentation the National Contingent Commander wishes to recognise the excellent
service provided by J.E. COSMATOS & Co to The Norwegian Armed Forces.

J.E. Cosmatos & CO LTD has had an important role as Agent of Shipping Services for the Norwegian
Armed Forces. J.E. Cosmatos & CO LTD has served as Agent for a ship and our need for off shore
service. Furthermore J.E. Cosmatos & CO LTD has supported the Norwegian Armed Forces with the
handling of harbour accommodation and services, when the ship is not at sea. These services have been of
great importance to the sustainment of Norwegian forces deployed to Kosovo and Former Yugoslav
Republic of Macedonia. These multiple services are highly accredited by Norwegian Forces.

J.E. COSMATOS & Co has shown an impressive capacity and professionalism in their credibility and
flexibility supporting the Norwegian Armed Forces. The Norwegian National Contingent Commander
recommends J.E. COSMATOS & Co to any national or multinational business association.

Kosovo, July I'* 2005

Yours sincerely,
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John Hukkelas
Colonel
National Contingent Commander
KFOR NO XI



